
 

 

Dear friends, 

The situation in Ukraine is of great concern to all of us. AMU is working for a united world and for 
peace and therefore it is important for us to act on behalf of Ukraine. 

In the last few days, we have been in contact with people from the Focolare Movement (an 
international Christian organisation) in Poland, Slovakia and Romania, countries bordering Ukraine, to 
understand the situation and to see how we can help. 

These countries are facing a huge wave of refugees. Every effort is being made to accommodate and 
help the families who have left Ukraine in the best possible way. However, the financial means in these 
neighbouring countries are not sufficient. 

AMU has therefore decided to support these countries directly in order to meet this huge challenge.  

Many of the families who arrived during the first week of the war are on the move and need help. 
Many have acquaintances or relatives in Europe where they are trying to get to. On-site support 
continues, whether it's helping them find the right bus or train, or taking people directly by car to the 
next connection. 

In addition, doctors from the Focolare Movement are at the border with Ukraine to provide immediate 
assistance. 

In the coming weeks, more refugees are expected. These are mainly families who did not have the 
financial means to leave Ukraine directly. Many people are now arriving in overcrowded buses, many 
of whom do not know where to go. It is now important to welcome these families, provide them with 
food and adequate accommodation.  

If you want to help us, you can make a donation to the account of Action pour un Monde Uni : 
CCPL   LU83 1111 1287 6344 0000 communication «Help for Ukraine». 
 
As of now, thank you very much for your generosity. 

The AMU team 

 


